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PART I  

FOR DECISION 
 
FIVE MEMBER REQUISITION TO CONSIDER CABINET DECISION- SLOUGH TENNIS 
CENTRE, SALT HILL PARK, SLOUGH  
 
 

 
Friday 5th March 2010 

Requisition requesting the Mayor call an Extraordinary Council Meeting 

Dear Mr Mayor, 

We, the undersigned councillors of the BILLD Group, call upon you to convene an 

Extraordinary Meeting of Council to discuss, and make recommendations to the Cabinet 

with regards to, the decision by the Cabinet to approve Slough Community Leisure’s (SCL) 

proposal to replace the indoor Tennis Centre in Salt Hill Park with a Ten Pin Bowling Alley.  

  

Signed…. 

 

Councillor Haines 

Councillor MacIsaac 

Councillor Munkley 

Councillor Plimmer 

Councillor Stokes 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


